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PAINT N SIP WRAP UP 
by Mia Atkins, Membership Chair 

 
On Thursday, February 20th the Luke 
Spouses’ Club hosted its annual Paint n’ 
Sip event with our very own Cara Carson 
as an instructor. Members were able to 
bring their spouses to partake in a one of a 
kind event, painting a scenic mountain 
silhouette against an American flag 
backdrop. Participants were able to sip on 
beer and wine while enjoying each other’s 
company and Cara’s entertaining 
instruction. No two paintings were alike, 
and a good time was had for all. Thank you 
for all that participated, and we look forward 
to seeing everyone at our next event! 
 

Welcome our  

Newest Members: 
 

Anne, Emmy, and Hannah! 
 

 
One benefit of using your newsletter as a 
promotional tool is that you can reuse content 
from other marketing materials, such as press 
releases, market studies, and reports. 
 
While your main goal in distributing a newsletter 
might be to sell your product or service, the key 
to a successful newsletter is making it useful to 
your readers. 
 
A great way to add useful content to this 
newsletter is to develop and write your own 
articles, or to include a calendar of upcoming 
events or a special offer that promotes a new 
product. 
 
You can also research articles or find “filler” 
articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You 
can write about a variety of topics, but try to keep 
your articles short. 
Much of the content you put in your newsletter 
can also be used for your Web site.  
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Ronald McDonald Apartment Makeover  
By Jessie Edwards, President 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Thrift Shop Happenings  
by Janel Skrabanek, 2nd Vice President 

 

Unfortunately, the Thrift 
Shop is closed until 
further notice due to 
Covid 19.  
 
We had been looking forward 
to welcoming everyone into 
our new and improved 
location on April 1 st , but for 
the safety of our customers 
and volunteers, we must 
remain closed until it is safe to 
open. In addition, we are 
unable to accept donations 
until further notice as well. We 
simply want to do our part in 
making sure everyone is as 
safe as possible. There is 
some news we are excited to 
share with LSC members. 
After working with a graphic 
designer, we now have a logo 
made exclusively for our Thrift 
Shop. We are very excited 
about this and can’t wait to 
showcase this in our new 
location. In addition, after 
conducting interviews with 
potential candidates, we are 
pleased to announce that a 
new manager has been hired 
for the Thrift Shop. If you did 
not know, our current 
manager, Cheryl, will be 
PCSing this summer with her 
family to Connecticut. Our 
new manager will begin May 
1st , and we will feature a 
short bio about her in our May 
newsletter. Finally, we also 
have a fitting room built in our 
new location so that our 
customers may try on clothing 
before purchasing. It will be 
ready for use when we open. 
We greatly appreciate 
everyone’s understanding and 
support as we all go through 
these difficult times. We look 
forward to a future time when 
we will have our Grand 
Opening and welcome 
everyone into our new store to 

find treasures you will love. 

Back in January of this year Stacie 

Sudkamp, our LSC Treasurer, 

visited the Ronald McDonald 

Apartment that the LSC maintains 

over in Phoenix to check on it and 

determine what items needed to be 

replaced. Many kitchen items 

needed to be replaced as well as the 

sleeper sofa in the living room as it 

had become infested with bed bugs. 

In addition, several lamps were 

broken. Fortunately, the Thrift Shop 

had lamps, dishes, silverware, 

bowls, cups, and everything to make 

the kitchen whole again, and the 

Thrift Shop graciously donated all of 

it. Special thanks to Cheryl Guiliano, 

our Thrift Store Manager, who 

helped us find such awesome 

houseware items.  Additionally, 

Janel Skrabanek, our LSC 2nd VP, 

has a friend who owns a furniture 

store and was able to negotiate a 

smokin' deal on a new queen sized 

sleeper sofa.  Chief Select (whoot, 

whoot) Brian Sudkamp was able to 

help us with couch delivery and set 

up and Miss Marydith Sudkamp 

helped organize the kitchen items. 

Needless to say the 2020 Ronald 

McDonald Apartment makeover was 

a team effort! Thank you, Thank you 

to everyone who worked on this 

project to pull everything together 

and make it happen. This is a task 

normally executed by the Charitable 

Chair, but that position has been 

vacant since last October, so I really 

do appreciate everyone taking on 

additional responsibilities to get this 

accomplished. Cheryl, Janel, Stacie, 

Brian & Marydith – Thank you for 

being the change and making the 

difference! 
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Elections in April                   By Jessie Edwards, LSC President 

 

Of our current board members, 50% are going to be PCSing this summer (Including myself & our 2 VPs) so 
we will have quite a few openings on our Board for the 2020 – 2021 board year. The new board year begins 
on June 1st  2020 and runs through May 31st 2021 so it is a yearlong commitment. Even if you’ve never 
served on the board, or think you don’t have enough experience, please consider it. It is a very fulfilling way 
to give back to Luke AFB. Please see the attached flyers for more information. If you are interested in a 
board position, please email lukescparliamentarian@gmail.com and she will send you a form to fill out 
listing your top 3 choices and any experience you may have. Elections will be held in late April. 
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…and the losers! 

Fun for the winners… 


